
CALLING ALL STUDENTS AND
PARENTS.. 

WE NEED YOUR HELP!

GOT ANY EMPTY JARS AT
HOME? 

PLEASE FILL THEM WITH
SWEETS OR TREATS AND BRING
THEM IN FOR US TO USE IN OUR

ANNUAL JOLLY JAR GAME AT
OUR CHRISTMAS FAIR!

S T  M A R Y ' S  C E  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L  

BY FRIDAY 29TH NOVEMBER 2024

JOLLY JAR
COLLECTION


